Dear XXX,
I am writing to you to ask for your help to support a cause very close to mine and many people’s hearts.   I am supporting the charity, Pancreatic Cancer Action, in raising awareness of pancreatic cancer during November.   

Pancreatic cancer is the fifth deadliest cancer in the UK and every day, 24 people lose their battle with the disease.  The majority of patients will only have survived 3-6 months since diagnosis.  

Currently, only 4% of patients will survive the disease due to late diagnosis and lack of effective treatments.  This is why raising awareness of the disease and its symptoms is absolutely vital to drive earlier diagnosis and ultimately increase a patient’s chance of survival.  
November is Pancreatic Cancer Awareness Month, and along with the global pancreatic cancer community, we are determined to raise awareness of this terrible disease in any way we can. 
Each year, iconic landmarks, shops, workplaces and schools around the country have joined the fight against pancreatic cancer. By illuminating landmarks or buildings, or decorating their shop, workplace or school in purple during the month of November, they have helped put a bright spotlight on pancreatic cancer.

Please could you show your support for Pancreatic Cancer Awareness Month by participating in one or more of the following ways:
· Illuminating your building or part of your building in purple.  
· Create an information board so that employees/customers/students/friends (delete as appropriate) can learn more about pancreatic cancer.  
· Encouraging employees/customers/students/friends (delete as appropriate) to wear purple one day in November.
It would mean so much to patients, families and friends who have been affected by the disease as well as those who may be affected in the future, if you could take part.
Pancreatic Cancer Action will be able to support you if you decided to light up purple for pancreatic cancer, including supplying you with free awareness materials.  You can contact Natasha North on comms@panact.org or 0303 040 1770 to arrange.    
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me on XXX.
Thank you for your time and support.
Kindest regards,
[Insert Your Name]
